Meeting minutes 10-30-2017

Meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m

In attendance: Tim Schuck, Mike O’Connell, Mike Dennis, Bill McCarthy, Josh Soliday, Mike Murphy,
George Heddinger, Bree Young. Guest: Bob Fogarty

Upcoming Events discussed: Christmas Party date is set for December 11™ at the Downtown Holiday
Inn. Price is now $60.00 a couple or $30.00 for single. Members are asked to get in there reservation by
Nov. 13™. This will be placed in the Blarney and mentioned at the November members meeting. Mike
Dennis will be in charge of reservations.

Voted and approved to list Bob Connelly on the list of sponsors
Members are requested to get pictures to Mike Dennis for the creation of the end of year slide show.
Having a Santa for the dinner is still under discussion.

Board Members will be meeting with the city at 10 a.m. Thursday to discuss any cost saving options they
might have for the Parade.

Having the FSOSP sponsor family for Mentor lowa was voted on and passed. Jim O’Donnell will be asked
to coordinate again.

Bob Fogarty submitted his resignation as prize chairman effective January 2018. Bob will be available to
help the new person(s) transition into the new role. Bob was thanked by the board for all of his
fantastic efforts heading this fun and effective fund raising part of the monthly meetings.

Josh gave the T-report and reported a balance of $4,000. Looking forward to dues being paid during the
month of January. Raffle tickets for the parade are printed and available for members to sell. Josh is
also submitting grant requests to Polk County and Prairie Meadows to help defray the cost of the
parade.

Tim Schuck will talk to Pat Rhoads about getting business style cards printed out to list the organizations
we support. We will give these out when we sell raffle tickets.

T-Bone will manage raffle ticket sales for the 2018 parade.

Mike O’Connell gave a report on the inaugural Bags Tournament at Sullys. 10 teams entered, and the
club made $300 for the event.

Meeting was dismissed at 7:45 p.m.



